
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Wednesday, February 5th, 2025 

  
 
 
Announcements:  

• This week is National School Counseling Week. Thank you to Mrs. Andersen, Mrs. Eider, Mr. Miller and Mrs. 

Moritz for helping students at Fargo South Thrive! We appreciate all that you do for our school community.  

 

• Any students wanting to go on the last Fargo Ski and Snowboard Club trip to Giants Ridge on Saturday,  February 

22nd need to pay as soon as possible. Registration closes at Noon on Friday the 7th.  Come along for the best trip 

of the year. If you have questions please talk to Mr Taragos 

 

• PaY Members – We will be meeting at 7:45 am tomorrow in Cramton’s room to share about the site visits and 

begin discussing our granting decisions.  

 

• Happy Wellness Wednesday! The wellness theme for the month of February is Hope. This month we want all 

Bruins to foster the power of hope in your life by connecting with your dreams and goals. 

 
 


